
Dear Students and Families of the Class of 2023:
Congratulations on your upcoming graduation! As you approach the final (and very exciting) months of your high school
career, we are writing to inform you of some important dates and costs that are associated with the upcoming senior
activities and graduation. The table below summarizes the dates and costs of your senior events. All updates, links,
deadlines, etc. can be found on Hall High School Website and for students on the Class of 2023 Google Classroom.

Event Date/Venue Approximate Costs Purchase Dates

Cap/Gown Orders
for Graduation

Website to Order:

Oak Hall Webpage

For financial assistance,
please contact Mr.

Zittoun
dan_zittoun@whps.org

Complete Package
(Cap, Gown, Tassel, Stole)...$51.05

Cap only………………….... $11.00

Tassel only…………………...$5.50

Stole only……………….…..$22.55

*Additional shipping costs $15.95
apply if you choose the ship to

home option.

Oak Hall Webpage is
Open for Purchases

now.
Oak Hall Webpage

Purchase orders for free
shipping to school by

April 23.

To receive orders
shipped to home you
must order by May 14

Cap/Gown
Distribution

First Week in June
(dates TBD)

Prom Sat, June 3, 2022

Basketball Hall of Fame,
Springfield Mass.

7-11 pm

$85 / person
(dinner included)

Purchase dates will early
May

Keep your eye out for
announcements via

Google classroom/email

Senior Outing Friday May 19

Six Flags New England
(tentative)

$50/person
Includes transportation

Buses depart Hall at 9:30 AM and
return at 5:00 PM

TBD
Keep your eye out for
announcements via

Google classroom/email

Graduation
At Hall High School

Tuesday, June 13th
(Rain Date, Wednesday, June 14)

Mandatory Rehearsal
(Students) 10am, 6/13

All Graduates must arrive
by 4pm

Ceremony - 5pm

Free*

Each student will receive 4 tickets for guests for seating on the
Turf, there is first come first serve seating around the stadium and

in the stands as well.

SafeGrad
At Hall High School

Tuesday, June 13th

10 pm - 4 am

If you have questions about the event or would like to join the
committee, please email Heather Fronczek and Becky Azia

hallsafegrad2023@gmail.com with any questions

For all upcoming events and information visit
https://hall.whps.org/pto-and-safe-grad/hall-safegrad

Sincerely,
Ms. Snodgrass (tricia_snodgrass@whps.org)
Senior Class Advisor
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